
Kelloggsville Public Schools 
98C- Learning Loss Plan 

Achievement and SEL data indicates that many of our students have lost ground primarily due 
to the circumstances with the COVID-19 pandemic. This was evident when comparing our 
assessment data from 2022 to assessment data from 2019. As a result, Kelloggsville Public 
Schools would like to use the Learning Loss Grant to fund the following activities and programs: 

● Small group and individual academic support to students. We would like to provide as 
much flexibility as possible by offering sessions before, during and after school. These 
funds will pay the salaries for staff working with these students. 

● Offset the costs of the Acadience Online Data Management System (Elementary) which 
is used to record and analyze student data to help classroom teachers and instructional 
support staff focus instruction on specific literacy skills. 

● Offset the costs of Benchmark Assessments used to determine areas of instructional 
focus. 

● Purchase math manipulatives that will help students understand math topics with deeper 
understanding. 

● Purchase individual student licenses for Successmaker, which is an internet based 
program to help with math skills at the K-2 level. 

● Purchase individual student licenses for Math Accelerator, which is linked to a student’s 
Math NWEA score and provides remediation in deficit areas. 

● Enhance the current K-12 Career Development Program to provide students with the 
necessary information to be prepared for post-high school activities. 

● Fund any additional professional development costs associated with improving math, 
science and literacy skills in the classroom. This includes professional development 
associated with Social and Emotional Learning, as well as Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 
as these issues also impact learning. 

● Fund the purchase of any materials necessary to improve the learning in math, science 
and literacy. 

● If funds are still available at the end of the year, they could be applied to enhance our 
Summer School Program. 



● Since we do not yet know the amount of money we will be receiving for this grant, we 
would like to have an option to fund other programs and activities that may come over 
the course of the school year based on conditions within the district. 


